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Communications from the Mayor 

Donations Recommendations 

Urban County Council Meeting: April 17, 2025 

Pursuant to CAO Policy 48 – Donations, the following donation recommendations will 

be placed on the Mayor’s Report for approval at the Council Meeting:  

(1) Accepting and approving the following donations for the following departments 

and divisions:  

(a) Division of Environmental Services – accepting a donation from Kentucky 

American Water: $1,500 to assist with the implementation of the 2025 

Reforest the Bluegrass event. (BA 13569) 

(b) Division of Police – accepting a donation from Buehler Family Foundation: 

five (5) pairs of Hyperice Normatec 3 Dynamic Air Compression Systems 

and five (5) Hyperic Hypervolt Go 2 Device to be used for injury 

prevention, recovery and overall wellness, ensuring our officers remain 

healthy and fit to serve the community, estimated value $4,650. 

(c) Division of Parks and Recreation – accepting a donation from Valvoline: 

tree planting in Mount Tabor Park, estimated value $1,500. 


